
Thank you to all the families that attended Acquaintance Evening and Sausage Sizzle on Tuesday 16
th
 

February. It was great to see so many parents, grandparents and even a great grandparents visit Risdon 

Park, walk through their child’s classroom to look at the learning displays and their child’s books. The evening 

was enjoyed by staff , students and their families as it gave everyone the opportunity to chat about the 

learning that has, is and will be happening in learning areas throughout the school. 

Thank you to teachers for preparing their classrooms and organising the easy access of student work, so that 

children could share their learning and time at Risdon Park with their family members. 

Thank you to all staff who assisted in the organisation of the night in any way including the cooking of the 

Barbecue, serving food and drinks plus packing away. 

As mentioned on the night, Risdon Park Primary School Governing Council AGM will be taking place on 

Wednesday 23rd of March. Many of our existing members have moved on due to their children leaving Risdon, 

so we are definitely after new members. Please look out for information and nomination forms in the next 

newsletter if interested. If you would like to chat with me about your possible participation and membership on 

Governing Council, please see me and I will be happy to talk with you about what your participation entails. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

Carolyn Clinton 

 


